
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual Christmas Raffle will 

take place on Thursday 17th 

December. A huge thank you for 

all the generous donations 

received! Tickets can be sent 

back in to your child’s teacher on 

or before the 17th December. 

We thank you, as always, for 

your continued support of our 

school. 

           

December is our busiest month! We have so many wonderful events coming up 

for the children and also their parents! We will have our Christmas Raffle with 

fabulous prizes. All the classes are preparing Christmas performances for their 

families to enjoy. On behalf of all the staff, I want to thank all our parents for 

your continuing support to the school. Have a very Happy Christmas and we look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 

 

Maurice Sweeney 

 

             

          Christmas Holidays 

 

School closing at 12.00 noon on 

Tuesday 22nd December for 

Christmas holidays. Children can 

wear Christmas jumpers in on 

this day. School re-opens on 

Wednesday 6th January 2021. 

  

 

  Christmas Entertainment 

 

Our classes have been very busy 

putting together a Christmas 

performance. Unfortunately, this 

year we are unable to have a live 

audience. However, we are pleased 

to announce that the show can still 

go on and you will be able to watch 

your child’s performance on our 

school website. Junior and Senior 

Infants have been performing in our 

very own Christmas movie called 

‘Christmas With The Aliens’. Be 

sure to check it out! 

www.maryqueenofangels1.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.maryqueenofangels1.ie/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


